
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention: Reviewing Engineer 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

 

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR FLEETBROADBAND SATELLITE 

COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, Model:  SKIPPER 150 

 

 FCC ID: QY9-SKIPPER150WE 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Sections 0.457 (d) (1) (ii) 

and 0.459.  We have requested that the schematic, block diagrams, parts lists, tune-up procedure, 

operational/technical description required to be submitted with this application be withheld from 

public review. The reason behind this request, it contains intellectual property of our company and 

making it public will hinder the competitiveness of the product. 

 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Prabakar Kuttaniseeri, 17 July 2009 

Manager – Quality Engineering 

 


